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Sen. Tomczyk Responds to Governor 
 
Madison, WI – Wisconsin State Senator Cory Tomczyk (R-Mosinee) issued the following 
statement regarding the Governor’s statement on SB 256 
 
“Clearly, the Governor did not read the bill I proposed. This bill gives more power to school 
boards, plain and simple. School boards should be able to have the power to choose what is best 
for their district. It seems the Governor’s only solution is to ban guns. However, the only way to 
stop a bad guy with a gun is a good guy with a gun. If a school does not want to change their 
current policies, that is their decision, but some schools have been calling for change and should 
be allowed to choose their own path. I am happy give those school another way to protect their 
students.”  
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